
Ramsar Convention acknowledging CWI Board members 

During the meeting of European delegates of the Ramsar COP14 some CWI representatives (L. 

Vlasáková of the Czech Ministry of Environment and J. Kadlečík, CWI coordinator) were awarded with 

Certificate acknowledging their engagement with the Ramsar Convention, wise use and conservation 

of wetlands for more than 20 years. 

 

   

Libuše Vlasáková (CZ) and CWI coordinator Ján Kadlečík taking over the diploma from Tobias Salathé, 
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Twelve delegates obtained Ramsar diploma for their engagement, Photo: CWI 


